
MEETING MINUTES 

TOWN OF VETERAN 

COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

January 27, 2014 

7:00 PM 

OPENING OF MEETING: 

Meeting was called to order by Chelsea Robertson at 7:09 p.m. by Chelsea Robertson. 

PRESENT:          OTHERS PRESENT: 

Chelsea Robertson, Planner STCRPDB Scott Shaw, Chemung County 

David Lewis, Committee Member  

Elise Speck, Committee Member 

Richard Winkky, Committee Member 

David Crowley, Committee Member 

ABSENT 

Kathleen Andrews, Committee Member 

Francis Henke, Committee Member 

1. Review and Discussion any revisions to draft plan 

C. Robertson gave a brief update of what has been revised on the plan.  She explained that she has 

received very few comments, but has added an emergency services section. 

C. Robertson led a discussion about what the committee would like include in the emergency services 

section.  There was some confusion on if EMS and Fire Departments are called to each 911 call or just 

one or the other.  C. Robertson agreed she would sort this out.  There was also a discussion on whether 

the Town’s Fire Departments are Fire Protection Districts OR Fire Districts and how the taxing authority 

differs for the two.  C. Robertson agreed, she would also look into this and revise the chapter to reflect 

the answers.  

 



2. Plans for presentation of the draft plan 

The Committee discussed next plans.  It was agreed that the Town Board needs plenty of time 

to review and comment before the plan is put before the public for a public hearing.  C. 

Robertson promised a final draft would be printed and given to the Town by the first week of 

February, to be circulated to the Town Board members.  D. Lewis agreed he would mention and 

confirm receipt of the plan at the February Town Board meeting. 

Dependent on comment from the Town Board, the committee is tentatively planning on a 

public hearing for the April Town Board meeting.  

3. Next meeting? 

The committee will next meet after comments are received from the Town Board.  It is expected that 

this will be no sooner than the middle of March.   

Closing of Meeting:  

D. Lewis closed the meeting at 7:49 p.m. 

 

 

 


